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Bibby Stockholm Inspection findings advice and conclusions 
 
 

Query and Response: 
 
DWFRS to provide copies of the fire safety inspection findings, advice and 
conclusions relating to the Bibby Stockholm asylum accommodation vessel berthed 
in Portland Port. 
  
Please find attached a copy of the letter produced as a result of the fire safety 
audit which was carried out on the 10th August 2023. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 29, August 2023 


